Jeffrey Fischbach

From: Jack Byers

Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 5:54 PM
To: Tareq Alajrami; District 5

Cc: Joseph Voyda

Subject: RE: LICENES FOR 1184 MARYLAND AVE E

You don't often get email from jackb@paynephalen.org. Learn why this is important

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Thank you for your e-mail. How can we helpful? Jack Byers

Jack Byers
Executive Director

Payne Phalen Community Council
567 Payne Ave, Saint Paul, MN 55130

Office: (651) 774-5234
Mobile: (651) 724-7647
jackbyers@paynephalen.org

From: Tareq Alajrami <minipacllc@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 3:36 PM
To: District 5 <district5 @paynephalen.org>

Cc: joseph.voyda@ci.stpaul.mn.us

Subject: LICENES FOR 1184 MARYLAND AVE E



